
 

 

 

 

RECRUITMENT NOTICE 

 

 

 

 

As part of its project “NAMA Support for the Tunisian Solar Plan”, The United Nations Development Program (UNDP) in 

Tunisia, is recruiting a Consultant to “ensure the final evaluation of the project”. 

 

The terms of reference are available through the following websites: 
 

- UNDP Procurement: http://procurement-notices.undp.org/  under N° 79003 
- UN in Tunisia: http://www.onu-tn.org/emploi/ 
- UNDP TUNISIA: http://www.tn.undp.org/content/tunisia/fr/home/operations/procurement/ 

 
Applications may be sent by e-mail to: procurement.tn@undp.org, to the attention of the UNDP Resident 
Representative in Tunisia, no later than Wednesday, June 30th, 2021 at 5 pm (Tunisia Hour) with the following mention: 

 

 « Do Not Open – Recruitment IC – Consultant to Ensure the final evaluation of NAMA Support for the Tunisian Solar 

Plan project » 

 
Interested candidates must submit the following documents / information demonstrating their qualifications: 
 

a) Letter of Confirmation of Interest and Availability  

b) CV or a Personal History Form  

c) Brief description of approach to work/technical proposal of why the individual considers him/herself as the most 

suitable for the assignment, and a proposed methodology on how they will approach and complete the 

assignment; (max 1 page) 

d) Financial Proposal that indicates the all-inclusive fixed total contract price and all other travel related costs (such 

as flight ticket, per diem, etc), supported by a breakdown of costs. 

Requests for clarifications should be sent to the same e-mail address (procurement.tn@undp.org) no later than 27th 
June 2021. 
Women’s Applications are strongly encouraged. 
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